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Sauble Beach Land Claim Update 6 
 Frequently Asked Questions 

 
 
May 19, 2023:  Wiarton, ON. South Bruce Peninsula has comprised a list of Frequently 
Asked Questions in response to numerous inquiries from the public regarding the 
Sauble Beach Land Claim. 
 
“While we remain committed to being open and transparent, the Land Claim is a 
complex issue which is in litigation. We will continue to share information when we can,” 
says Mayor Garry Michi.  
 
The Frequently Asked Questions can be found online at 
www.southbrucepeninsula.com/landclaim  
 
 
Garry Michi, Mayor 
South Bruce Peninsula 
garry.michi@southbrucepeninsula.com 
519-534-1400 ext. 200 
 
 
For media inquiries, contact Danielle Edwards, Manager of Communications, at 
danielle.edwards@southbrucepeninsula.com or call 519-534-1400 ext. 148. 
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